
                                                                                14.6.20 

Dear Meerkats,                                                     

I hope you are enjoying the better weather we are 

having this weekend and managing to get outside to get 

some fresh air and exercise in this lovely sunshine. 

The home learning is White Rose Maths (ignore the dates 

again as we are a little behind).  For English you have 

some lovely “Talk for Writing” units of which you already 

have experience.  I hope you enjoy them!   

I have also included a great list of websites for all the 

different subjects in the National Curriculum.  Have a 

browse, with the supervision of your grown-up.  You can 

pick and choose whatever takes your fancy!  

Let me know  how you get on with everything over the 

next few weeks through Seesaw, email or telephone.  I 

would love to hear from each and every one of you. 

Best wishes, take care, keep safe and be happy. 

Mrs Morel  x 


